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Comments: Thank you for taking comments.  Please reroute the Pacific North West trail to the Southern Route

as proposed by the Yaak Valley Forest Council. You have a great opportunity to make a meaningful move

towards both protecting these bears and rerouting a recreational trail in a way that will improve it while also

bolstering the local economy. Thanks for taking my comment. 


